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Monday, March 10 

7:30 p.m. 

8:00 p.m. 

8:00 p.m. 

Tuesday, March 11 

8:00 a.m. 

10:00 a.m. 

11 : 0 0 a . m . - 12 : 3 O· . p_ ~Jll . 

1:15-3:00 p.m. 

4:00 p.m. 

Wednesday, March 12 

7:15 a.m. 

10:00 a.m. 

12 Noon 

4:00 p.m. 

Thursday, March 13 

10:00 a.m. 

Friday, March 14 

10:00 a.m. 

4:30 p.m. 

NOTICES 

Vol. VII, No. 24 

Board of Trustees - Plenary Session. Bethea 
Room. 

Trustee committees meet. 

Student Organ Recital. Mrs. Janice Hocutt 
Wilson. Binkley Chapel. 

Executive Committee meeting of Trustees. 

Community Chapel: Founder's Day. Dr. Marc 
Lovelace, Stetson University. 

Board of Trustees - Plenary Session. Bethea 
Rooin. 

Trustee Committee Reports. Bethea Room. 

Administrative/Faculty debriefing. Bethea 
Room. 

Seminary community prayer breakfast. Coffee 
and donuts available. Cafeteria. 

Dr. David Lockard. Missionary Orientation 
Center - Foreign Mission Board. 

Deadline to submit resumes for Student Council 
elections. 

Student Council meeting. Mackie Hall. 

Chapel: Dr. Charles Dorman, Director of 
Student/Field Ministries. 

Student Council Forum. Meet the Candidates. 
Cafeteria. 

Deadline to sign up for "Money Management and 
the Minister's Finances" seminar. See notice. 

TRUSTEES MEETING: The spring meeting of the Board of Trustees 
will take place Monday and Tuesday of this 

week in the Bethea Room. Trustee meetings are open and any member of the 
seminary community is invited to attend. 

OVER 



MISSION AND MINISTRY '81 The 1980 Mission and Ministry Conference is 
now history, but planning will begin soon for 

the 1981 Conference. Anyone interested in working on the Mission and Minis-
try Conference for 1981, please contact Jere Judd at 556-9921 or the Student 
Affairs office. 

VIRGINIA REPRESENTATIVE Reverend Clint Hopkins of the Virginia Baptist 
ON CAMPUS: Board will be on campus for interviews Friday, 

March 21 from 11:00 a.m.-3:00 p.m. If there 
are students who did not get to see Mr. Hopkins on Intern Day to discuss 
the two internships;- Christian Life - Citizenship or Christian Life -
Family Ministry, and who would like to discuss these with him, they should 
contact Phyllis Jackson in the Formation in Ministry office. 

ART SHOW: The Student Lounge will be featuring an Art 
Show during the week of March 25-28. Works 

in the following categories are being solicited for display: sculpture, 
paintings, drawings, needlework, writings (short stories, poetry) and 
photography. All who are interested in sharing their art work with the 
seminary connnunity should contact Lynn Hamner (556-1844) or G. W. Garrett 
(556-5735) by March 19. The display will be in the Connnoms Room of Mackie 
Hall. 

CHURCH GROWTH EMPHASIS: The Church Growth Emphasis, 
March 20-21, will include 

the chapel service Thursday morning, a display area in 
Mackie Hall, opportunities for discussions with the re-
source persons, interest conferences on Thursday night, 
a Senior Coffee on Friday morning and a drop-in luncheon 
Thursday. Resource persons include: Ann Alexander Smith, 
Consultant, Family Ministry Departmen.~ and Everett 
Robertson, Drama Coordinator, Church Recreation Department. 
All are from the Sunday School Board of the S. B. C. 

CHURCH GROWTH 
EMPHASIS 

Conferences featuring these persons will be held in Appleby on Thursday, 
3-4:15, 4:30-5:45, and 7-8:15. Complete schedules for the Church Growth 
Emphasis will be posted and available in Mackie and in Appleby. 

HOME MISSION BOARD Mr. Irvin Dawson of the Home Mission Board will 
REPRESENTATIVE: be on campus Thursday, March 13 to interview 

students. Group interviews will be held at 
9:00, 11:00, 1:00 and 2:30. Sign up in FIM office. 

SENIORS: All students completing their studies by 
December, 1980 should see Phyllis Jackson in 

FIM if: (1) You are interested in exploring church mission work in Florida 
and/or (2) You would like an interview with J. Woodrow Fuller, Director -
Missions Division, Florida Baptist Convention. Dr. Fuller will be on campus 
April 10-11. 

VIRGINIA OPPORTUNITIES: Dr. James Massey of the Virginia Genera1'Board, 
Richmond, will be on campus Friday, March 14 

to meet with Virginia students or those interested in ministry in Virginia. 
All students are invited to talk with him at 10:00 a.m. in the Bethea Room. 
Coffee and donuts available. The March meeting of the Va. Club will coincide 
with this time. At 12 noo.n, Va. students are invited to lunch with Dr. 
Massey as guests of Va. Baptists. Meal tickets will be available at the 
10:00 a.m. meeting or in the cafeteria foyer. 

MONEY MANAGEMENT "Money Management and the Minister's Finances" 
SEMINAR: is a seminar being offered by the Annuity Board 

of the Southern Baptist Convention. Mr. Sam 
O'Neal, Director of Retirement Planning, Baptist State Convention of N. C., 
will be coordinating the program designed especially for seminary students. 
The seminar will be held Monday, March 17 in the Bethea Room, Appleby Hall, 
from 3:00-9:00 p.m. Topics will include, "Stretching Your Dollars"; 
"Arranging a Pay Package"; "Taxes"; "Designing an Ins.ur.:ance Pn)g~mn•t; 
"Retirement Programs," and "Wills." The agenda will be flexible enough to 
accomodate specific needs of the participants. As part of the program, 

. seminar participants will be invited to be guests of the Annuity Board at 

. a buffet dinner in the seminary cafeteria. No registration fee is charged 
but participants should make reservations by March 14 in the Student Affairs office_or_at_the_switchboard. _____________________________________________ _ 

MONEY MANAGEMENT SEMINAR 
Reservation Form 

Name: 
Address: Phone: -----------------------------

I will be attending the: Seminar and Dinner ------- Seminar only -------
Student Affairs Office or switchboard. 
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